Minutes
Roosevelt Ridge Condo Association Meeting
April 14, 2009
The board members did a walk thru of the association to keep on snowplowing issues.
The board also found areas that were browned by dogs going to the bathroom on lawns
rather than designated areas.
Meeting called to order by Heather.
March minutes approved. (Dave, Dan)

Dave presented the treasurer’s report. There are still individuals with outstanding
monthly fees. Perma Green is now paid for the year. Report accepted. (Dan, Heather)

Dan will contact Cliff for spring clean-up.

Kathy will be contracted for landscaping work this year. Board decided that the bids
received from outside sources were too high.

Kathy will contact Mike Dykstra concerning damage down by the snowplowing crew.
Russ reported to the board that he had no cooperation from the Dykstra concerning
snowplowing issues. The board will be taking bids for the 2009-2010 winter season.

For the June meeting the following items will be included:

¢ Input from the association on ideas for the main entrance sign
¢ Rules and rule changes

Next meeting is Tuesday, May 19 at 6:30 p.m.

Submitted by

Kathy Olthof, Secretary



